
 
 
 
 
 
July 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Ambition Institute visit to DMA 
 
I am writing to inform you of an exciting opportunity that Dixons McMillan Academy has been asked to be involved 
in to display the brilliant work that takes place in our school daily. This will involve a visit from Ambition Institute, 
who are one of the most well-respected Continued Professional Development (CPD) providers within the education 
sector and work closely with Dixons Academies Trust’s Centre for Growth. 

The visit from Ambition Institute will take place on Monday 8th July and is going to involve showcasing Family Dining 
and some specific exceptional work that takes place within the classroom.  

This will mean that there will be some aspects of Family Dining that will be filmed, in addition to a small group of 
specific lessons. Students in Family Dining will be filmed from a distance, with the purpose of the filming is to gain 
a snapshot of the positive culture that can be seen within Family Dining. The filming is for training purposes only 
and not for wider circulation or advertisement. 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to let me know if you wish to discuss anything further 
by emailing me at jwilson1@dixonsma.com. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr J Wilson 
SENCo 
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